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WELCOME
“The Nelson Scholarship is a unique 
opportunity for young people to apply for 
a fully funded Sixth Form place at Langley 
School in Loddon.

Langley encourages core values of academic 
curiosity, kindness, confidence and integrity, 
and the successful Scholar will encapsulate 
one or more of these, much like Lord Nelson 
himself who was known and respected for his 
outstanding leadership skills.”

Jon Perriss

Headmaster





Leadership 
Development

Leadership development for 
Scholars and Fellows: 

■ Access to Nelsonspirit mentoring 

meetings with the crew of 40+ 

business and charity leaders for 

one to one support, and 

encouragement. 

■ Access to work experience and 

internship opportunities in 

businesses and charities, 

through Nelsonspirit. 

Leadership development for 
Scholars: 

■ One to one mentoring with 

Nigel Cushion, Chairman and 

Founder of Nelsonspirit. 

The Criteria We will be looking for the 
following qualities in 
applicants ... could this be you? 

ACADEMIC 
CURIOSITY 
You show intrigue, engagement & interest in a range of subjects. 

INTEGRITY 
You lead, you challenge & embrace opportunity. 

CONFIDENCE 
You are self-assured, a communicator & a team player. 

KINDNESS 
You empathise, guide and support. 
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In November 2023, successful candidates will be 
invited to an assessment day. This is a graduate 
assessment centre style process, designed to allow 
applicants to shine. Candidates will participate in a 
number of individual and group exercises. 

langleyschool.co.uk/sixth-form/scholarships 
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Our Nelson Scholars

Mollie

“I joined Langley from Ormiston Venture Academy 
(OAT), where I was given the role of Head Girl which 
helped me work towards the roles of Chair of the 
East Regional Leadership team and the Secretary of 
the National Leadership team. After leaving Ormiston 
Venture Academy, I was appointed with the role of 
OAT Young Advisor as part of a youth voice group. 

After starting my journey at Langley, I am extremely 
thankful for the opportunities that Langley has given 
me so far, from mentoring and work experience to 
the amazing opportunity of working alongside Nigel 
Cushion and working on my leadership training. I 
believe that Langley is going to set me up to achieve 
my dreams and more.”

Lucia

“I joined Langley from Aylsham High School in 
September 2022. So far my experience at Langley has 

been nothing short of amazing. I have been able to 
try new things out of my comfort zone, as well as take 

part in things which I already love. 

I feel extremely lucky to know that I have close 
links with Nigel through Nelsonspirit. His mentoring 
and support has continually helped me to develop 
my business interests, as well as my own personal 

leadership skills. 

Langley is definitely a place which I enjoy attending 
every day for Sixth Form and is supporting me to grow 
as an individual and maximise my potential in my final 

years of education.”

Our Nelson Scholars

Jacob

“Langley is a community of opportunity and getting 
the Nelson Scholarship for me was the icing on 
the cake. I’ve been able to get experience of the 
‘professional world’ through work experience 
placements at companies such as Capgemini.

It has given me new insight into di�erent career paths 
through the Nelsonspirit Crew, as well as advice and 
support.

Being educated at Langley, I have access to the great 
Sixth Form facilities and co-curricular activties such as 
Sport and Enrichment.”

Zoe

“I have loved attending the scholarship networking 
events hosted with Nelsonspirit. 

This has allowed me to meet and interact with many 
inspirational people and grow in confidence when 

talking with and in front large groups. 

This opportunity is one of immeasurable value and I’m 
excited to see what I can now achieve.”



Find out
more

Come and find out more about Langley 
School and Sixth Form at our Open Day on 
Saturday 30th September from 
9.30am - 12.30pm.

Visit us for our Sixth Form Open Evening on 
Tuesday 3rd October 5-7pm.

Register Online:

www.langleyschool.co.uk/open-events




